
The menu features a 
complete list of topics 

covered on the website, 
and a curated list of topics 

based on your affiliation 
with MIT.

The Tax Guidance for Nonresident Aliens website is a new resource for 
foreign national students, scholars, employees, and suppliers who 
receive payments from MIT. The website also includes information to 
assist foreign nationals to fulfill U.S. and state tax compliance obligations.

This new site is located on the Office of the Vice President for Finance 
(VPF) website at: vpf.mit.edu/tax-guidance-for-nonresident-aliens

New Online Tax Guidance for 
Nonresident Aliens at MIT

The website includes 
Related Links and Resources, 

FAQs, and Staff Contacts


